
You're Invited to Our Open House! 

Dear Neighbors, 

We are excited to announce that we will be hosting an open house at our home! 

When: Saturday, November 11th, 2023 

Time: 1:00 PM - 4:00 PM 

Where: 123 Maple Street, Yourtown 

Come join us for a fun afternoon filled with snacks, refreshments, and the chance to get to know 

each other better. We appreciate being part of this wonderful community and hope to connect 

with all of you! 

Please feel free to bring along your family. We look forward to seeing you there! 

Warm Regards, 

The Johnsons 


